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January started with a significant snowstorm, 
accumulating 9.5 inches of snow and 
temperatures below 20 degrees on the 5th and 
6th. Operating ten plow trucks and one Bobcat 
with a push box, crews cleared 200 lane miles 
of roadway, cul-de-sacs, and the Government 
Center, Police, and Fire District parking lots. 
With all hands on deck for this storm, we are 
lucky to have the latest crewmember, Alex, on 
board. He proved his ability with the plow and 
was a tremendous help during the storm. 

Another snowstorm kept crews busy on 
January 10th and 11th. This storm added 3.5 
inches of snow and temperatures below 15 
degrees. To maintain supplies, crews also took 
delivery of 800 tons of salt for storage. 
 
Using the GPS IWorq software, crews 
measured and graded all guard rails within the 
township, a total of 4,144 feet of guard rails. 
This inventory provides an efficient way to 
schedule repairs and replacements. 

 
Despite the multiple snowstorms, crews are 
already preparing for spring by cleaning and 
servicing all fleet trailers. 
 

Closing out the month, the Road Maintenance 
Department received a new Freightliner M2 
Dump Truck on January 31st. The builder 
displayed this addition to our fleet at the Ohio 
Township Association show during the last 
week of January.
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